
Author Visits Author Visits Packets 

 
I love to visit schools and talk to students and adults about 
writing. One thing I discuss is why I love to write, how I craft 
a book, how to choose character names, and my unique settings. I 
enjoy answering questions from students for whom I write my 
books. Students have interesting perspectives and insight, and 
when they share with me, I always learn something new! 
 
I have several programs when I visit a school. Each package 
includes four forty-five minute to one-hour sessions. These can 
be in a combination of events. For example, I meet for a forty-
five minute session with all of the grades in a building that 
are appropriate for my book. Since my book is for middle-
graders, I can work with third through 8th graders.  
 
This meeting consists of an introduction of myself, my books, 
and why I became an author. Then the rest of the session has a 
question-answer time where students ask me whatever they want. 
Another hour I meet with students to work on writing instruction 
for an hour. I can do the same two sessions with the middle 
school students.  
 
Or, I can do an after school session with students and their 
parents, or meet with the staff, or with the PTA, or some other 
group affiliated with the school district I visit. For example, 
many schools have Title One Night requirements with parents. I 
could be your program content for one of those meetings. 
 
One package would include an hour long meeting with a group of 
3rd-5th graders. One session I would meet all of the students in 
this group to introduce myself and answer questions the students 
prepare in advance. I would then meet with one class of either 
fourth or fifth graders for a writing lesson. We would tackle 
one of the story elements such as developing characters, 
settings, problems, etc, or work on style such as developing a 
great hook, cliffhangers, or another aspect of story-writing. 
Usually a class of 20-25 students is appropriate for quality 
instruction. 
 
A second two hour package would be to meet with the middle 
school students for the “Getting to Know the Author” session and 
the instructional writing lesson with one grade lesson. Usually 
a group of 20-25 is best for quality assistance. 
 
Another package could consist of meeting with either sixth 
through eighth graders for the question and answer session, and 
then one class of students of 20-25 for the instructional 
writing lesson. 
 
One more package would be to meet with the students and their 
parents and community after school. I would share some of my 
books and ideas, my background, and answer some questions. Then 



I would have students I worked with share their work from our 
instructional sessions. This would be an hour long program. 
 
Still another program would be to meet with the Title One 
students and their parents for an after-school night. These 
students would ask me questions prepared ahead of time so the 
parents would become familiar with me as a person and an author. 
The we could share some work created by these students from an 
hour-long writing session I presented to them earlier that day.   
 
Programs Available: 
Getting to Know the Author - 45 minutes to one hour 
 - Author shares background, books she’s written, ones   
 she’s developing, why she writes children’s books 
 - Question and answer session with students  
 
Instructional Writing Lesson: one hour session each 
 - 3rd, 4th, or 5th grade - Developing Impressionable   
 Characters, Creating Unique Settings, Choosing   
 Problems with Possible Solutions 
  
 - 6th, 7th, or 8th grade - Creating an Interesting Hook,  How 
to Develop Cliffhangers, Writing with Voice,  Organizing 
Your Plot 
 
Community/Parent/Student Night: one hour session 
 - Students and parents and members of the community   
 attend an after school night 
 - Author shares about herself and her work 
 - Some students share their work from an instructional  
 writing session with the author 
 
Title One Night Program: one hour session 
 - meet with the Title One students and their parents   
 for an after-school night.  
 - Students prepare questions to ask author ahead of   
 time so the parents would become familiar with me  
 as a person and an author. T 
 - students share some work created from an hour-long   
 writing session I presented earlier that day.   
 
Charges: 
 - each 4 hour program is $750.00 per day.  
 - each 1 hour program is $250.00 per day.  
 - each 2 hour program is $400.00 per day.  
 - two day visits are $ 1400.00  
 - travel expenses including fuel, lodging, and food   
 are additional costs 
 
Grants for Arts are available online. 
 
I prefer that books are ordered from me preceding my visit so 
students can read and be familiar with my work. I will sign the 
books purchased sometime during my stay. Books can also be 



purchased during my visit.  
 
 
Church Groups - Students: 
 - Author shares about herself and her work 
 - Students ask questions about aspects of Heath’s   
 conflicts and problem-solve how to resolve each   
 one in other ways than how the author solved them  
 in the book 
 
Church Groups - Students and Parents: 
 - Author shares about herself and her work 
 - Students ask questions about aspects of Heath’s   
 conflicts and problem-solve how to resolve each   
 one in other ways than how the author solved them  
 in the book 
 - Question and answer session with students  
 
Professional Organizations: 
 - Author shares about herself and her work 

 - Question and answer session with audience ackets 
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